
Project Isaiah 2025 
Through October 11 

--�----. 

Congregation Anshei Israel 
participates in Tucson's annual 
High Holy Days Hunger Project 

benefiting the Community Food Bank. 
Food donations will be accepted through October 10 

in the marked box in the Lynne Falkow-Strauss Foyer. 

Monetary donations are also greatly appreciated. 
Cash or checks (made payable to Community Food Bank) 

may be mailed to or dropped off at the Synagogue. 

Also, CAI will be collecting donations of FOOD ITEMS ONLY 
from 5:00 to 5:45pm on Kol Nidre, Friday, October 11. 

Please bring your food donations to the 
Community Food Bank truck 

parked by the main sanctuary entrance. 

Project Isaiah was conceived 
and initiated by the 

Conservative Movement. 

Congregation Anshei Israel 
550 E. th Street, l'.u on, AZ 85711

(520) 745-5550 • aiaz.org


